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Students 

Nonresident Attendance 

Children whose parents or guardians live outside the Town of South Windsor shall not be entitled to 

privileges in the South Windsor Public Schools except as follows: 

a. Children placed out from county homes or from or by other agencies or persons in custodial 

institutions, in private homes, or with persons licensed to operate homes for children, where 

such institutions or homes are located within the Town of South Windsor. 

b. Children residing in a parent-child relationship with relatives or friends in South Windsor when 

it is the intention that such residence is to be permanent. 

c. Children whose circumstances require that they live in South Windsor, but who are not residing 

there for the express purpose of attending one of the South Windsor Schools. 

d. Children whose parents have purchased or leased property within the Town of South Windsor 

and who expect to occupy such residence within sixty (60) days, with the understanding that 

they provide their own transportation. 

e. Children whose parents move from South Windsor after the beginning of a school year may 

continue in the South Windsor Public Schools until the end of the current school year, with the 

understanding that they provide their own transportation. 

Legal Reference:  Connecticut General Statutes 

10-35 Notice of discontinuance of high school service to non-residents. 

10-55 Pupils to attend regional school. 

10-253 School privileges for children in certain placements, nonresident children and 

children in temporary shelters. 
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